
July 7, 2023 

Asphalt Street Preservation 

PROJECT UPDATE 

The City’s Contractor, Pave LLC, is set to begin pavement sealing on September 11th in the 

Subdivisions of Fern Lake and Ginger Cove. Construction is expected to last 1 week, weather 

permitting. 

Access to the adjacent homes and driveways will be restricted temporarily for approximately a 4 hour 

period. One lane will be closed at times but street access will remain open throughout construction. We 

appreciate your patience and cooperation during the project.   

Access will be restricted at times during        

construction 
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PDC (Pavement Dressing Conditioner) is an    

asphalt sealant that is applied directly to pavement 

and cures within 4 hours after application 
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